
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week here at Lliswerry! Here’s what’s been going on. 

Year 9 Trip to Abernant Lake
Year 9 had an unforgettable adventure at Abernant Lake, where they took on exciting
challenges like high ropes, stand up paddle boarding, rifle shooting and axe throwing.
With smiles all around, they pushed themselves to new heights... literally! From climbing
through obstacles in the trees to navigating trails with maps in hand, everyone had a
fantastic time. The trip wasn’t just about fun; it also helped them build confidence,
teamwork, and resilience. Year 9 showed great ambition and resilience, and came back
with amazing memories and new skills to be proud of. Da iawn blwyddyn 9! 
A massive thank you again to Miss James for organising and all the staff who
accompanied the learners. 

Efforts to High Things

Headteacher’s Update

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 13 June 2025

WATCH MEWATCH ME     

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G-VWgOpCLlo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G-VWgOpCLlo


Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes,

                                                                                         
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                   Headteacher

‘

Upcoming Dates 
Monday 23 June - New timetable begins (Week 1)

Efforts to High Things

Please help us improve our communication
We know that there are some parental concerns about
communication. Mrs. Bartley has been working with a group of
parents to address these concerns.
We would also really appreciate your feedback so we know what
your issues are and then we can work together to solve them. 
Click here

Year 6 Rounders Event 
As we prepare for our new Year 7 cohort to start with us in September, today Year 6
learners from across the cluster participated in a friendly rounders tournament. This  was
an opportunity to meet teachers & learners starting here in September. Well done to all
who participated & our amazing Year 9 helpers who umpired the games!

ASPIRE Record of Achievement Event 
Today, I was proud to attend the ASPIRE record of Achievement
events at the Riverfront in Newport. Well done to the learners and
staff for the great work and the achievements they have made.

NEW YEAR 7

Art Moderation
We have a wonderful Art work on display at
the moment ready for the GCSE and A level
art moderation. It is  amazing to see the
talented artists we have. I will be able to show
you the work in more details after they have
received their results. 

https://forms.gle/d4rh2kEiSNST4dJ79

